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ATTENTION STUDENTS AND PARENTS!! 
Scholarships for High School Seniors and College Students 

 
Applications can be mailed, emailed or dropped off at our office! 

 

sgroebner@redwoodelectric.com or  

60 Pine St. Clements, MN 56224 

Operation Round-Up Scholarship 

High School seniors attending college in the fall of 2021 can receive an education 

scholarship.  Applicants must be a high school senior at the time of application, par-

ents/guardians must be members of REC, and the applicant must be a student who is 

enrolled or planning to enroll in a two-year or four-year college, university or vocational/

technical school for the fall of 2021. 

Deadline is March 4th, 2022 

Basin Electric $1,000 Scholarship 

Redwood Electric is honored to partner with Basin Electric 

to award a $1,000 scholarship to a dependent of a Red-

wood Electric member.  The applicant must be a student 

who is enrolled or planning to enroll in a full-time gradu-

ate or undergraduate course of study at an accredited 

two-year or four-year college, university or vocational/

technical school for the fall of 2021. 

Deadline is February 4th, 2022 

 

Youth Tour Scholarship 

NRECA Youth Tour to Washington D.C. is back! 

Requirements:  Applicants must be at least 16 years of age (junior or senior 

in high school) & the student’s parent or guardian must be a member of  

Redwood Electric Cooperative.   

Deadline is March 4th, 2022 





Office Hours & Contact  
Information 

 
Monday-Friday 7:00 AM-3:30 PM 

Phone: 888-251-5100 or 507-692-2214 

Email address: office@redwoodelectric.com 

Web:  www.redwoodelectric.com 

SmartHub: redwoodelectric.smarthub.coop 

Pay By Phone:  844-846-2696 

 

OUTAGES 
(888) 251-5100 

24 HOURS A DAY 
 

 

*CALL BEFORE YOU DIG* 
Gopher State One  
Call (800) 252-1166 

 

General Manager 

Ronald Horman 

Board of Directors 

Dick Nelson 

Michael Baune 

Dan Tauer 

Dean Fultz 

Jill Weber VanDerWal 

Emily Evans 

George W. Turbes 
 

STATEMENT OF NON-DISCRIMINATION 

Redwood Electric Cooperative is an equal opportunity pro-
vider and employer.  If you wish to file a Civil Rights pro-

gram complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Pro-
gram Discrimination Complaint Form found online at 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at 
any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the 

form. You may also write a letter containing all of the infor-
mation requested in the form. Send your completed com-

plaint form or letter by mail to: 

U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudi-
cation, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 

20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at pro-
gram.intake@usda.gov.  

 

United Community Action 
Marshall Office:  507-537-1416 
Redwood Falls Office:  507-637-2187 
Willmar Office:  320-235-0850 
 

The Salvation Army HeatShare  
320-235-2033  
507-537-1416  
 

Veterans Services (MAC-V)  
Redwood County: 507-637-4034 
Lyon County: 507-537-6729 
Brown County: 507-233-6636 
 

Salvation Army 
Redwood Falls:  507-637-2187 
 

Redwood County Human Services 
507-637-4041 
Toll Free: 888-837-6713 
 

 
The ARC Minnesota Housing Access Program-
Southwest Region 
Cheryl Hutchens: 507-345-4223  
https://www.arcminnesota.org/ways-we-can-help/housing-
access-services/ 
“The Southwest Region provides programs and services to people with intellectual 
and developmental disabilities and their families in Blue Earth, Brown, Cottonwood, 
Faribault, Jackson, Le Sueur, Lincoln, Lyon, Martin, Murray, Nicollet, Nobles, Pipe-
stone, Redwood, Rock, Waseca, Watonwan, and Yellow Medicine counties.” 
 
 

 

Problems Paying Your Electric Bill? 

Energy Assistance May Be Available 

Capital Credits to be distributed on power bill in December 

In an effort to reduce the cost of distributing Capital Credit 

retirements we are making some changes to our process.  

Beginning in 2021, all active members eligible to receive pat-

ronage retirements will be receiving the funds in the form of 

a credit on their power bill.  Members with capital credit pay-

outs exceeding $600 or who no longer have active accounts 

will receive patronage in the form of a check.     

http://www.ocio.usda.gov/sites/default/files/docs/2012/Complain_combined_6_8_12.pdf
http://www.ocio.usda.gov/sites/default/files/docs/2012/Complain_combined_6_8_12.pdf
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html
mailto:program.intake@usda.gov
mailto:program.intake@usda.gov

